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Comments: I have lived in Juneau Alaska since 1970.  I live in the Mendenhall Valley, close to the glacier.  The

glacier area is wonderful in the sense that during the tourism season, hundreds of thousands of people get to

spend some time in this awesome area.....and in off season, the glacier is a wonderful place that people in

Juneau get to enjoy!  My main comments are that I do Not support new "developments" to the area!----that would

be no new vistor center, no new paved roads beyond the current ones that exist, no food and beverage facilities,

no motorized traffic on the lake!  the large parking lot for buses, and the current car parking lots, plus the current

visitor center, should be maintained and well looked after, but they should not be expanded!!  The rumors of

building a new center closer to the glacier, and paving road access beyond current visitor center is absurd!  The

lake has several options for boating and tourism activities that are just fine they way they are without adding

motorized options!!  Only motors needed are for possible rescue craft! Not for people to zip around on boats and

jetskis!!  Juneau has many excellent food and beverage opportunities in the town, we should absolutely not be

building any at the glacier!   Maintain the Status Quo for the Mendenhall Glacier area!  thank you.  


